


Local and Neighbourhood Plan policies on SuDS more effective in this sensitive area. 
Much of Langdon parish overlies Source Protection Zones (SPZ) – groundwater sources 
from which public drinking water supplies are drawn. As drinking water standards are 
more stringent than the environmental standards more often referred to in SuDS 
guidance for the protection of groundwater, Southern Water has developed additional 
guidance for SuDS within SPZ. This guidance explains when we will ask developers to 
provide a full hydrogeological risk assessment of the site to inform their SuDS design 
proposals - please see this link for more information: 
https://www.southernwater.co.uk/media/ooubtggs/suds-in-spz-guidance.pdf.  

4. Please indicate if you wish to be notified of the Councils decision on whether to 
make (adopt) the Neighbourhood Plan. 
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